
SCRIPTS | EARLY RENEWAL
Standard Voice Mail Greeting for Capital Consortium.

“If you are calling about the notice you recently received asking you to call us to complete your
renewal interview by the end of next month, we are sorry to say it is too early for the computer
system to complete your renewal interview at this time. Please call us back after the 1st of next
month to have your renewal interview completed. We are sorry for the inconvenience this may have
caused you and thank you for your understanding.”


